From: Davis, Felicia 
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 1:08 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Simon, Mimi
Subject: RE: Neighborhood Housing Services of Chicago

Dear Steve,

Mimi Simon, Public Information Officer for the Department of Buildings and I attended the Neighborhood Housing Services’ annual Awards Dinner  - Opening the Door to New Opportunities in our official capacity as representatives of the Chicago Department of Buildings.  Mayor Emanuel also attended.  The event was held, Thursday, March 20, 2014 at the Chicago Marriott Downtown Magnificent Mile, 540 N. Michigan Ave.  Please let me know if I need to provide additional information.

Best regards,

Felicia

Felicia Davis

Department of Buildings

